
23rd March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Easter Fair and Non-Uniform day

Our Easter Fair is on Tuesday 5th April at 3.30pm. This will be held across every room in
school or outdoors all being well– please bring your family and friends.  This is a wonderful
opportunity for us to raise money to buy resources for classrooms and to also develop the
outdoor area.

On Friday 1st April, we are going to host a non-uniform day. Please could we ask that on this
day the children bring a contribution to the Fair?

This could include:

● Sweets or chocolates for the tombola
● Tombola prizes
● Raffle prizes
● Loved toys which are no longer needed
● Cuddly toys for the cuddly toy tombola

It would be wonderful if any parent/carers have any availability during the day on Monday
4th April to help us to label the items for the tombolas. Please contact Miss El Oakley if you
can help us in this way- s.eloakley@hslt.academy.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Gemma Sutton

Acting Head Teacher


